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Dear Parents and Carers,

Happy New Year! I hope you have all had a very enjoyable Christmas break and are
looking forward to the Spring term. The children have leapt back into learning with
enthusiasm and excitement – it is a pleasure to see.

Topic
Our topic this half term is ‘The Titanic’. The children will be exploring one of the
most iconic ships in history and discovering the reasons behind the tragedy. We will
investigate the incredible feat of engineering and ambition the ship represented
and follow the journeys of the passengers on board. Attached you will find an
overview of this unit.

Homework
This half term, Year 6 have been given a longer project to work on over the half
term. They can work on these over a few weeks but need to have brought them in by
Friday 11th February. They could also complete some of the additional homework
activities included on the sheet.
Please encourage your child to complete the activities on mathletics as regularly as
possible.

PE
PE will take place on a Wednesday afternoon and a Thursday morning. Please could
your child come into school in their PE kits on these days.

I hope once again this information is useful and please remember not to hesitate in
contacting me if you have any questions or concerns.

I hope you have all had a relaxing Christmas break and are re-energised for the
exciting term ahead!

Yours sincerely,

Miss Katie Street
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